
 

Keep Alaska Moving through service and infrastructure.” 

Department of Transportation and Public Facilities 
Online Public Meeting 

Cordova 2nd Street Reconstruction Project 
NFHWY00595 

 
 

DOT&PF invites you to participate in an 
ONLINE PUBLIC MEETING to learn about 
the proposed project to reconstruct 
Second Street. 
 
We are currently working on the 
environmental document and would 
appreciate your comments.  
 
Comments can be made through the 
website and will be accepted through 
March 7, 2022. 
 
Follow the link below to check it out! 
 
 

https://dot.alaska.gov/nreg/cor
dova2nd/ 

 

 
Additional Comments/Questions: 
Russ Johnson 
DOT&PF Engineering Manager 
russell.johnson@alaska.gov 
(907) 451-5059 
 
 
All public comments received will be recorded, transcribed, become a part 
of the public record, and may be subject to Freedom of Information Act 
requests.  
 
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by 
applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have 
been, carried out by DOT&PF pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a 
Memorandum of Understanding dated November 3, 2017, and executed 
by FHWA and DOT&PF.
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